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21 September 2021
TUTORING!

In the past two years, children have spent more time away from school than ever before, but as a government requirement, at the end of this year, year 6 will still sit their SATs. In order to ensure pupils are ready for both SATS AND HIGH SCHOOL MATHEMATICS, as a school, we have organised for each child to receive tailored tutoring to their needs and abilities.

This tutoring will be carried out online on Wednesday afternoons between 14:30 and 15:30 each week starting tomorrow (WEDNESDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER 2021) this means that children do not need collecting until 15:35 (half an hour later than usual) each Wednesday.

This is for the whole class.

If you have any other questions or queries please do not hesitate to drop me a message or contact the school office. This is a great opportunity we hope that each child can benefit from.

Please collect children from KS2 door, Brackendale entrance.

Many thanks, 

 Mrs Green
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Tutoring home time reply slip
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My child can walk home
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My child will be collected from school at 3.35pm

Name of child: ……………………………..

Name of parent: …………………………..

Relationship to child: …………………………………Signed: ………………..…
Date: ………….
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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